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Olympia LEOFF I Disability Board

Case #04-18 Request for Two Dental Cleanings
per Year

Agenda Date: 4/9/2018
Agenda Item Number:
File Number:18-0357

Type: decision Version: 1 Status: Passed

Title
Case #04-18 Request for Two Dental Cleanings per Year

Report

Issue:

The board must decide whether or not to authorize two dental cleanings per year and in addition, pay
$88.50 for a second dental cleaning that was completed the previous year without prior authorization
from the board.

Staff Contact:
Carl Watts, Personnel Analyst, General Government, Human Resources, 360.753.8305

Background:

In February of 2015, the board added language which required members to seek preauthorization for
multiple dental cleanings per year and provide medical substantiation supporting the need to
continue additional cleanings every two years. On March 5, 2018, a medical doctor recommended a
member receive dental cleanings twice yearly to reduce the risk of cardiovascular disease and to
help prevent the risk for coronary artery disease with underlying systemic hypertension, and
hyperlipidemia. The member is asking for two dental cleanings per year beginning in 2018, but is
also asking the board to backdate approval for second dental cleaning which occurred in October
2017 for $88.50. The member did not previously seek board authorization for a second cleaning last
year.

Attachments:
Application for payment of services, medical substantiation and invoice from dental provider
attached.

Reference:
LEOFF Disability Board Policies and Procedures (2009) Paragraph Q, Dental Benefits

City of Olympia Page 1 of 1 Printed on 5/16/2024

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

